
HB 2739 would protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically engineered crops 
by holding patent holders responsible.  Once our lands and foods are contaminated they cannot return 
to non-contaminated.  Even for those folks who do not believe in the harm from GM seeds, surely it is 
best to err on the side of caution.  As we progress, more adverse effects are coming to light.  Please help 
protect our farmers and communities by giving them a bit of leverage against Big Agra. 
 
Thank you. 
Janet Ievins 
Talent OR 
 


